
From: Smith, Maureen [Maureen.Smith@deo.myflorida.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2012 11:10 AM
To: Karen Reese
Cc: 'mlowell@eflorida.com'; 'tholt@gflalliance.org'
Subject: Confidential per 288.075 F.S Project Tower
Good morning Karen,
 
DSBD is in receipt of BioRamo’s request for a revised QTI Certification.  The company has requested a push in its job schedule
out one year to fully benefit from the QTI program.  To proceed with this request, DSBD will need documentation of
continued LFS support from the City of Fort Lauderdale.  This may come in the form of a letter of support from the community
or a revised resolution.
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Regards,
 

Maureen Smith
Division of Strategic Business Development
The Capitol, 400 South Monroe Street, Suite 2001
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Email: maureen.smith@deo.myflorida.com
Phone (850) 717-8978
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